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Honorable Members of the Judiciary Committee: 
Thank you for your service to our State. Please vote Ought Not to Pass on LD 411 - as
written it provides no avenue of recovery or compensation for individuals who are the
rightful owners of a firearm used in a crime that falls into the categories covered by 
this proposal, but who were not involved in the commission of the crime. Further, this
proposal puts focus in inanimate objects and not the root cause of crime, which is a 
rejection of personal morality by some in our society. I would respectfully request 
that the Judiciary Committee consider supporting educational programs promoting 
morality and safety; that would be a much more effective action and a better use if the
Committee's time.
Respectfully
Mark Stevens
Winthrop, Maine


